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May 2,2019

Dr. Chris Geiger
Department of the Environment
1455 Market Street, Suite 1200
San Francisco, California 94103

Dear Dr. Geiger:

I would like to congratulate you on submitting the successful project proposal, “Evaluating the
effectiveness of pest preventive design elements incorporated into 3,495 affordable housing units
in San Francisco” as part of the 20 19/2020 Pest Management Research Grant program.

Nine project proposals were submitted to the Department of Pesticide Regulation (DPR) for
funding consideration. In concurrence with recommendations by DPR’s Pest Management
Advisory Committee, the department would like to fully fund your team’s project.

DPR staff will contact you to begin the process of preparing the grant agreement in the hope that
the grant will be executed in time for work to begin July 1, 2019.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Dr. Atefeh Nik, Environmental Scientist, at
<Atefeh.nikcdpr.ca.gov> or 916-445-2509.

Again, congratulations!

Sincerely,

Teresa Marks
Acting Director
916-445-4000

cc: Dr. John Gerlach, Senior Environmental Scientist (Supervisory)
DPR’s Pest Management and Licensing Branch
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